AUGUST UPDATE

Greetings in Jesus’ name!
August has been a very busy and exciting month in Malawi.

We had the privilege of ministering and participating in
many exciting events:

 Traveling to village churches each week.

 Two District Conferences in Michinji and Thyolo.

« The UPCI of Malawi annual business meeting and
elections.

 The dedication of two church buildings, which was a
great time of rejoicing.

« A weekly home Bible study where attendance continues
to increase.

GOD’S SPIRIT AT WORK

At these events, there were a total of 44 people who
received the gift of the Holy Ghost, and 40 people were
baptized in Jesus' name. There were also many testimonies
of miracles!

God is so wonderful and faithful, and he continues to bless
us and the people of Malawi.

Please keep our Bible School in prayer which starts in
September.
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